Today is Monday, November 11th. It is a “D” day.
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance: (pause)
I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible, With Liberty and Justice for all.
Please listen to the following announcements:

1. Bus _ 1s/are running late. Hold all attendance until an email goes out that the
bus has arrived. Please do not mark any student absent on that bus.

— Or — All buses are in!

2. Hey Jags! Don't forget to always wear your team-color lanyards during the
school day! They are useful when you check in and out of different places in
and around Grover and they help you represent your team! If you're someone
who forgets your lanyard at home, please remember to leave it in your
backpack when you pack up at the end of the day.

3. Project Jag will be meeting on Thursday this week .

4. Middle school sports registration is open in Genesis and will close on
today. Registration is through the parent portal in genesis. Sixth graders may
register for cheerleading or wrestling. Seventh and eighth graders may
register for cheerleading, wrestling, or boys or girls basketball.

7. As we near the Thanksgiving holiday, please consider donating to the
GMS Food Pantry Drive to help area families in need. The Food Pantry Drive
is running until Tuesday, November 26th. Donations can be placed in the
boxes in the main lobby. Please see the list of most needed items that is



posted on a slide in the commons. Any donation, small or large, can make a
big difference in a family’s life.

8. Come watch “Shrek” during Grover Movie Afternoon on Friday,
November 15th, right after school from 3:15 to 5Spm. Tickets will be sold for

$5 during all lunches on Monday, November 11th through Thursday,
November 14th.

AND REMEMBER- BE KIND TO ONE ANOTHER!
GO JAGS!



